
  151 Southhall Lane, Ste. 450 
Maitland, FL 32751  

www.inteserra.com

August 9, 2023 
Via Web Filing 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 
621 Woodland Square Loop 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: BullsEye Telecom, Inc. and Lingo Telecom, LLC 
Consummation of Transfer of Customers 
UT-220323 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

This letter is submitted on behalf of BullsEye Telecom, Inc. (“BullsEye” or “Company”) to notify the 
Commission that the transfer of customers from BullsEye to its affiliate Lingo Telecom, LLC (“Lingo”), as 
detailed in the Joint Notice of Internal Reorganization and Transfer of Customers filed with the 
Commission on May 31, 2023, has been completed effective July 1, 2023.  

A request for cancelation of the Registration of BullsEye is being filed under separate cover concurrently 
with this filing. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to the attention of Suzanne Pagana 
at 407-740-3012 or via email to spagana@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Carey Roesel 

Carey Roesel 
Consultant 

cc: Alex Valencia (Via E-Mail) - Lingo 
tms: WAx2301b 
Enclosures 
CR/sp 
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